
 

 

 IFB Notification of No Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Invitation for Bids (IFB) Number 4479 issued August 2, 
2022 for the Mississippi Department of Revenue (DOR) 

From: David C. Johnson 

Date:  September 13, 2022 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name:  Roshunda Mitchell 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8223 

Contact E-mail Address: Roshunda.Mitchell@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) IFB Number 4479 for the acquisition of an IBML 
Fusion Scanner and Maintenance for the Mississippi Department of Revenue (DOR), please be 
advised that all bids are being rejected and an award will not be made. A new IFB will be issued at a 
later date. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 47106 

 


